
FAMILY GETAWAY 2024! September 23rd to 25th, 2023 
SAVE THE DATES FOR OUR FAMILY GETAWAY IN MONTEREY SEPT. 23RD TO 25TH. 
 
We are in the final stages of planning our Family Getaway for this fall.  We have selected 
Monterey as the location and three very fine courses to challenge our Pinseekers. 
 
Play will occur on September 23rd at Bayonet GC, then on September 24th, we will play Del 
Monte (which is now managed by the Pebble Beach Group) and September 25th, we will 
return to play Black Horse GC.   
 
We have arranged for a 12:00 shotgun on Monday, which will allow those who wish to drive 
down that day and stay two nights to do so.  The play on Tuesday  and Wednesday  will be 
morning Shotguns. 
 
We have negotiated a guarantee from the Carmel Mission Inn for a block of rooms for our 
group.  We will have information about making reservations directly with them soon.  We 
will have a block of rooms at our rate for Monday and Tuesday.   We have also secured a 
smaller block of rooms for Sunday and Wednesday night for those who want to extend their 
stay.  When we get the rate and group identifier, you will be able to book online or by 
phone.  Booking sooner is better given the popularity of Monterey at that time of year. 
 
More details about pricing will be forthcoming soon but mark your calendars and SAVE THE 
DATES.  I am sure your spouses or significant others will also enjoy the venue.  We 
encourage everyone to come play and stay for a great golf getaway in September. 
 
Steve and Barbara Shaw 
April 4, 2024 
 


